
 

 

 

 
Side Event to the 2021 UNGEGN Session  
Global Conversation 
Thursday 15 April 2021 at 8:00 am EDT (New York) 
 

 

 

We are living and working in unprecedented times, which requires novel and innovate approaches to 

continue our operations.  Preparations for a virtual 2021 UNGEGN session is underway, and having a 

Global Conversation is one of the measures being employed to adjust to the virtual environment.  

The UNGEGN Bureau and Secretariat invite all UNGEGN stakeholders to join them on Thursday 15 April 

at 8:00 am, via WebEx for the Global Conversation.  Participants will be: 

• briefed on preparations for the 2021 UNGEGN session,  

• informed why and how written statements should be prepared and submitted, 

• learn about scaled down meeting procedures and  

• most importantly, have your questions answered. 

As the name connotes this meeting will be informal and meant to prepare you to ably participate in the 

session, without being surprised or lost.    

The conversation will be moderated by Stefan Schweinfest, Director of UNSD, with presentations from 

the UNGEGN Bureau and UNGEGN secretariat. 

No preregistration is required. 

For additional information please contact blake1@un.org and or frani@un.org  and please do visit the 

session website UNSD — United Nations Group of Experts on Geographical Names 

 

 Connection Details  

Click here for side event connection links 
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